
              

                                                                      

 

 

DATE:   September 2nd, 2013 

SUBJECT:   9000 Series 2nd Stage Regulators 

 

A part change has been made to all 9000 Series second stage regulators involving the addition 
of a Thrust Washer (SHV7751) to the Poppet Assembly.   
 
Placement of the Thrust Washer between the Spring and Poppet will reduce friction that may 
occur when the Adjuster Screw is rotated to load or unload the Spring.   

 
 
This change is to improve the assembly process and is not required as a retrofit to existing 
regulators. There should be no need to disassemble regulators that are currently operating 
properly in order to add the Thrust Washer.  However, effectively immediately, all parts kits for 
servicing 9000 Series second stages will contain the Thrust Washer and you are encouraged to 
use it in future when servicing of these second stages.  This part is a non-wearing part and may 
be reused in future service procedures. 
 
If you have Service Kits in your possession that were received prior to the Thrust Washer being 
added, you may contact your Regional Distributor to obtain Thrust Washers at no charge. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Sherwood Scuba Distributor. 
 
 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY 


